
U.S. ARMY CORPS OF ENGINEERS – ST. LOUIS DISTRICT 
1222 SPRUCE STREET 

ST. LOUIS, MO  63103-2833 
www.mvs.usace.army.mil 

ATTENTION CIVIL ENGINEERING  
B.S. AND M.S. STUDENTS!!! 

 

ARE YOU LOOKING TO START AN EXCITING CAREER? 
The St. Louis District U.S. Army Corps of Engineers (USACE) will be hiring 
students and recent graduate positions in Spring 2015! 
 
 

USACE ST. LOUIS WILL BE ON CAMPUS TUESDAY, FEBRUARY24th FOR AN 
INFORMATIONAL SESSION. 

 
Informational sessions will provide you a first-hand look into what 
you can do with the St. Louis District and the Mississippi Valley 

Division Corps of Engineers. In addition, valuable information and 
tips on application procedures will be provided to all that attend. 

 
You do not want to miss this opportunity! 
  

Please join us at the Auditorium ET 126  
in Torrence Hall on Tuesday, Feb 24th AT 4:00 PM! 
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